
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice to Shippers 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date: 
22/04/2022 
 
Subject:
EUROPE & MEDITERRANEAN - SOUTHERN AFRICA TRADE (southbound)  
OPERATION EMERGENCY SURCHARGE
______________________________________________________________________
 
Dear Valued Client, 
 
Since some months we have been faced with mounting additional operational costs due 
to excessive delays and operational problems in the South African and European ports. 
The unforeseeable recent devastating floods in Durban heavily damaged depots, road 
infrastructure and equipment. This has aggravated overall delays and costs.  
 
To allow us to continue to provide you with our reliable service, DAL will have to re-
enforce the Operation Emergency Surcharge for all 20’ and 40’ General Purpose and 
Reefer Containers on the southbound trade from Europe & Mediterranean to South 
Africa.  
 
The amount of USD 375 per TEU is applicable for all valid agreements as from MV 
Santa Rosa 196/221S. 
 
This charge will be applicable in addition to all currently valid rates and charges. 
 
Thanking you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
DAL Deutsche Afrika-Linien GmbH & Co. KG 


